City of Grosse Pointe Park

15115 EAST JEFFERSON AVENUE | GROSSE POINTE PARK, MICHIGAN 48230 0 PHONE (313) 822-6200

February 8, 2021

Honorable Board of Directors

Sue F. McCormick, Chief Executive Officer
Great Lakes Water Authority

735 Randolph Street, Suite 1900

Detroit, Michigan 48226

Regarding: Letter of Intent Regarding Water Service Contract Between Great Lakes Water Authority and City of Grosse
Pointe Park

Dear Directors and CEO McCormick:

Please be advised that the City of Grosse Pointe Park (“City”) has engaged in productive negotiations with GLWA staff
regarding the terms of a model water service contract (“Contract”). The parties concluded the negotiation process and reached
mutual agreement on the terms of the Contract on February 5, 2021.

As you may know, all contracts, including this Contract, must be approved by the Grosse Pointe Park City Council. City staff
requires a short period of time to discuss and explain the terms of the Contract with its City Council, however, it is our
expectation that the City Council will vote on the Contract on or before its March 8, 2021 meeting.

Please accept this Letter of Intent as an expression of our intent to seek the approval of this Contract by our City Council at its
March 8 meeting on the following material terms of the Contract’s Exhibit B:

Maximum Flow Rates
Calendar Year Max Day Peak Hour
2021 3.23 5.31
2022 3.23 531

We truly appreciate your consideration of this Letter of Intent. The City firmly believes that approval of this Contract is in the
best interests of the City and GLWA.

Sincerely,
VitichEopls
Nick Sizeland

City Manager



